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Current Accreditation Status 

The Stephens College Counseling program is in the process of applying for accreditation for the 

Clinical Mental Health Counseling specialization (M.Ed.) through the Council for Accreditation of 

Counseling and Related Educational Programs (CACREP). Currently, the program’s clinical mental 

health counseling and school counseling specialization programs are not CACREP-accredited.  

Questions regarding the program’s CACREP accreditation goals and timelines can be sent to Dr. 

Dan Kissinger, Director of Counseling at Stephens College at dkissinger@stephens.edu. 
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